
 

   

  

  

Good morning!  

This is an important message from UPPCO. We greatly value our customers and look  
forward to your continued success. We’re working hard to deliver the energy you need to  
run your businesses during these challenging times. We are contacting you to make you  
aware of some resources that are now available under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and  
Economic Security or CARES Act. You can learn more about these programs  
at  www.MIpaycheckprotection.co m   or  www.Update906.co m .    

   

Thank you!  
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